
The Berkshire Regional Planning Commission has begun to update the region’s long-range Regional 
Transportation Plan (RTP). The Plan serves as the County’s overarching transportation planning 
document and is required for our region to remain eligible to receive federal transportation funding.  
The plan is updated every four years.  
  
To help identify transportation needs, BRPC has developed a public survey – available online at 
www.surveymonkey.com/r/berkshireplan. The survey is meant to provide Berkshire residents the 
opportunity to identify key transportation challenges and to voice in what way the County’s 
transportation system can better serve them. 
  

We need your help to get the word out about the survey.  Please distribute the survey link to 
your constituents and post it on your town’s Facebook page or website.  Please also post the 
attached flyer at your Town Hall.   
 
Also, there will be an RTP Public Information Session at the Berkshire Athenaeum Auditorium (1 Wendell 
Ave., Pittsfield, MA 01201) on Wednesday October 17th at 5:00 p.m.  
  
For more information, please contact Senior Transportation Planner Eammon Coughlin 
(ECoughlin@berkshireplanning.org) 413-442-1521, x19. 
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